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May 13, 2022 

 
A Note from Mayor Gordon Stone 

“Thank you, Pike Road, for the many ways you connect with one another. It is your efforts that make the Town of Pike Road such a 
special place to call home! 

We want to remind you that the Pike Road Area Your Emergency Response (PRAYER) Team is seeking volunteers to assist with a 
summer meals program for local families. This group is made up of local faith leaders from across our community who work together 
to help meet the needs of our neighbors. We invite you to get involved by emailing stacyddickingson@gmail.com.  

We are also pleased to invite you to participate in the variety of activities the Pike Road Arts Council provides. This weekend, enjoy 
the Colors of Grace art show presented in partnership with Grace Episcopal Church, and stop by the Arts Center next Saturday, May 
21, for the Art in Bloom show’s opening reception. Stay tuned for upcoming workshops from the Ag & Stewardship Club and make 
plans to join the Pike Road Business Association on June 16 for Lunch & Learn! We’ll discuss generational differences and how to 
build harmony in the workplace.  

Don’t forget to mark your calendars for June 30: Our annual SummerFest celebration is just around the corner! Visit us online to 
learn more about upcoming events at www.pikeroad.us, or just search @townofpikeroad on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter, and 
follow along as we continue to grow together.  

As always, we will continue to pray for you, and we encourage you to pray for each other.  

Thank you and God Bless.” 
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